

Australian Government

Department of Finance and Administration

Reference:

2005 May Estimates Hearings

Contact: Telephone: Sally Hasler 02 6215 2693

e-mail:

estimates@finance.gov.au

Mr Alistair Sands Secretary Finance and Public Administration Committee Parliament House CANBERRA 2600



Dear Mr Sands

Responses to Questions on Notice - Estimates Hearings May 2005

Please find enclosed a compact disc (CD) containing responses to 7 Questions on Notice asked at the May 2005 Finance and Public Administration Senate Estimates hearings. The responses contained on the CD are in respect of questions F2, F17, F21-22, F58, F76 & F88.

In total, 7 of 87 questions have now been answered. The remaining questions will be provided to the Committee as soon as possible.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Sally Hasler on 62152693.

Yours sincerely

Ian McAuley

Branch Manager

Parliamentary and Corporate Support

4 July 2005